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Friday 15th July 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

Re:  Extreme Heat Precautions 

 

The Met Office has issued an Extreme Heat (Red) Weather Warning affecting our region on Monday and Tuesday 

next week. 

Their guidance describes population-wide adverse health effects resulting from the expected temperatures, not 
limited to those most vulnerable to extreme heat, leading to serious illness or danger to life.   

They advise that substantial changes in working practices and daily routines will be required. 

We will assess the situation on Sunday.  Should the Weather Warning remain in place, school closure is likely.  We 
will notify you in the usual way should we be forced to close. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mark Wilson, Chief Executive Officer, Wellspring Academy Trust 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


